December 27, 1982

Mrs. Kathy Hunt
45366 Highway 101
Sixes, Oregon 97476

Dear Mrs. Hunt:

In response to your letter of December 9, 1982 in reference to the
Thiessen family, I could not immediately locate a connection between
our research. I have enclosed the information I have on the family

names that show up on your charts.

I1f you should make any connections, I would appreciate hearing from you.

Sincerely,

T

G. Bruce Harms
Route 10, Box 552-X
Moore, Oklahoma 73165
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